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Comments: As a member of the PFC, I have given my support for this project in the general sense; but I do have

a specific request regarding foot bridges you will be installing/rebuilding, etc. This comment would apply to this

project as well as all future projects or any SOPA. It would be very difficult for me to get a pack horse carrying a

full load through a bridge that is only 4 feet wide with a side rail that is 4 feet high. Why not make the railing 1-2

feet high, if you have to have a railing? Bikers and hikers as well as pack strings would all be comfortable with

that.


